
Dear Supporter, 
 
Thank you so much for joining us for our very special celebration of friends, supporters 
and volunteers evening at Scorrier House, we do hoped you enjoyed your evening. 
 
To say ‘thank you’ to you just does not seem enough for everything you do for St 
Petrocs, we couldn’t do what we do without you! 
 
To remind you how important you are to us I have attached the presentation. 
 
In the speech, it was said that we had a ‘Wish List’ - we would greatly appreciate if 
anyone feels inspired to help us in another capacity. We would love to hear from you 
if you think you may be able to help us with any of the following: 
 

• Be a St Petrocs Ambassador, collecting cheques and donations in the 
community 

• Help us deliver talks in schools and the community (training will be provided)  

• Enquire/encourage shops and cafes to have a St Petrocs collection pot 

• Hold a fundraising event for us 

• Support our existing fundraising events 

• Join a (or set up a new) ‘Friends of St Petrocs’ group (groups are currently in 
Bodmin, Truro, Falmouth, Newquay, St Austell)  

• Sourcing high quality raffle/auction prizes (e.g. tea for two at a hotel) 

• Raise awareness of our work 

• Have a collection point in the local community for donations of clothes and 
bedding and so on to periodically drop to our resource centres (Truro and 
Penzance) 

• Help us sort out the donated items which come in over the winter months 
(especially around Christmas)  

 
And if you haven’t done so already, don’t forget to sign up to our newsletter to keep in 
touch with what we’re up to (see the bottom of our webpage www.stpetrocs.org.uk). 
 
Thank you again. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
ST PETROCS 

http://www.stpetrocs.org.uk/

